	CONSULTATION SUMMARY 



	

	Case reference number(s) 

	2018/0636/P


	Case Officer: 
	Application Address: 

	Stuart Clapham


	Ground Floor Flat

93 Camden Street

London

NW1 0HP



	Proposal(s)

	Erection of single-storey rear extension


	Representations 



	Consultations: 
	No. notified


	
	No. of responses


	1

	No. of objections

No of comments

No of support
	1
0

0

	Summary of representations 

(Officer response(s) in italics)


	The owner/occupier of Basement Flat, 93 Camden Street have objected to the application on the following grounds:

1. The Application form was submitted with Certificate A signed rather than certificate B. 
2. Impact on daylight afforded to the rear elevation of the basement flat. 

3. Impact on outlook to the rear of the basement flat (particularly the view of the sky from the rear bedroom).
4. Potentially devaluation of basement flat 
Summary of comments

1. The correct certificate (Certificate B) has now been submitted
2. It is recognised that the extension would result in some loss of daylight and outlook to the rear bedroom window of the basement flat at 93 Camden Street by further enclosing the existing lower-ground patio. A daylight assessment submitted by the applicant indicates that the loss of daylight measured by VSC would be almost 20% and by No Sky Line would be 15%, both of which are deemed not to be significant according to BRE criteria on daylight and sunlight and thus is acceptable.
3. The extension would reduce the outlook of the sky from certain angles of the rear bedroom. However all rooms would still retain an adequate outlook and on balance this would be considered acceptable. 

4. This is not a material planning consideration. 

	Recommendation:  Grant planning permission 


